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My husband an I are in our eighties. We live in a retirement Village at The Spot. We can no 
longer catch a bus to the centre of Bondi Junction. A trip we used to do frequently. 
We can no longer catch a bus to Martin Place to easily access the Sydney Eye Hospital. 
Surely providing public transport to make life easier for all members of the community is an 
important part of State government responsibility. It should not be regarded as a business 
that needs to make a profit. 
We, and many of our friends here, are doing our best to remain active and independent. 
The government seems to be doing its best to thwart our determination. 


